
Re:  HB2003 

To Representive Houser and entire Kansas governing body: 

My name is Audie Tash.  I pastor the House of Prayer church in Riverton, Kansas.  I live less than ½ mile 

from the proposed landfill site.  I am committed totally to doing everything I can to stop this from 

moving forward.  I hope all of the elected officials in Topeka would do all in their power from Governor 

Brownback all the way down to stop this gross misuse of a law passed to do good, but when used to its 

extreme, brings harm to many innocent people who trust their government to protect their life and 

liberties from a few greedy people who found a loop hole and by passed all of our county officials with 

no concern of other’s rights. 

I strongly urge all to vote unanimously for Rep. Houser’s bill to pass so this type of underhanded use of a 

good law will never happen again.  Our elected county commissioners should never be by-passed by any 

city government for the sole purpose of gain for that city at the expense of others 6 to 7 miles from the 

city limit of said city. 

When our government looks the other way for a few and ignores the majority, something is wrong. 

Please consider my words and reinforce my confidence in the government of the great state of Kansas. 

Thank you 

Audie Tash 

417-439-3033. 

 

 

 


